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 October 20, 2021


Elizabeth Kay Marchetti
Senior Planner
Community Development/Planning
City of Littleton



RE:	PrePlat for Santa Fe Park South; Project #:MAJ20-0001


Dear Elizabeth,


Southwest Metropolitan Water and Sanitation District supports the preliminary plat. We are currently working with the engineer regarding easements for sewer and water. They have submitted plans showing the easement. For the most part we agree with the plan. There are some encroachments pertaining to a patio slab which can be addressed in the Special Provisions section of the easement document. The plans show a drainage area containing riprap that will need a casing for the water or sewer main through that area of the easement. 
 
 
Feel free to contact me should you have any questions.









Tony Cocozzella | Construction Program Manager
Southwest Metropolitan Water & Sanitation District
Office 720.726.5030 | Mobile 303.829.9407 | Email tpcocozzella@plattecanyon.org{SWM 00024515.1}



image1.jpeg




